

June 1, 2017

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your thoughtful gift to the Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Programs of Excellence Fund at the University of Nebraska Foundation. Your official receipt is provided below.

Cancer research has advanced substantially in recent decades, and with each new discovery, individual lives are changed — and saved. The University of Nebraska Medical Center and Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center are providing critical leadership in cancer treatment, particularly in the field of genomics where some of the most promising therapies are being developed. Enhancing our knowledge and understanding of genetic mutations in cancer tumors will allow us to develop precision treatments that minimize the impact of cancer and bring us one step closer to finding a cure. Your investment helps make this critical work possible.

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nadia McDonald Devitt at 402-458-1127 or nadia.mcdonald@nufoundation.org.

Sincerely,

Brian F. Hastings President and CEO

> Kearney 214 W 39th Street, P.O. Box 2678 Kearney, NE 68848 308-698-5270

Brian F. Hastings

Lincoln 1010 Lincoln Mall, Suite 300 Lincoln, NE 68508 402-458-1100

Omaha 2285 South 67th Street, Suite 200 Omaha, NE 68106 402-502-0300

800-432-3216 | info@nufoundation.org



Tax exempt corporation IRS No. 47 0379839

Under IRS guidelines, the estimated value of benefits you have received, if any, in consideration for your gift is not substantial and will not affect the deductibility of your gift as a charitable contribution.

5/2/2017 797404

Amount \$100.00

Fund ID

01127450

Fund Name

Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Programs of Excellence Fund

SAMPLE CZAR INC. PO BOX 36156

LOS ANGELES CA 90036-0156

HUMBOLDT STATE UNIVERSITY

ADVANCEMENT FOUNDATION

Tuesday, May 30, 2017

Douglas Lowell PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Douglas,

Thank you for making your first ever gift to HSU. Your gift provides the margin of excellence for HSU Students beyond what state funding alone can provide.

With your gift, you are joining a community of thousands of donors who are helping to enhance the education of HSU students. Charitable gifts enrich the academic environment with hands-on learning opportunities, state-of-the-art learning tools, and scholarships that provide critical support for promising students.

As a vital part of the HSU community, I'm committed to keeping you informed about how your gift is making a difference in students' lives. There are several ways the Office of Philanthropy can help you stay connected to the great things your contribution makes possible:

- Updates on how your gift is helping students: You'll receive periodic updates with uplifting stories and photographs showing how students, faculty, and donors are helping to shape a better world.
- Access to Campus: As a donor, you now have access to philanthropy advisors who can help you make connections with faculty, teach you about innovative programs and initiatives, and help you find ways to support students that speak to your own passions.
- Opportunities to continue your involvement: There are also numerous opportunities to volunteer, promote, and advocate for students and the community. Visit loyalty.humboldt.edu for more details.

I am deeply grateful that you've chosen to support the success of HSU students. Your contribution is shaping a future that's more socially, environmentally, and culturally vibrant.

Sincerely

Kimberley Pittman-Schulz

Executive Director of Philanthropy

P.S. I've also included a brochure with more information about how charitable giving positively

impacts HSU students. Share it with a friend and help to encourage others to support HSU students and programs!



May 31, 2017

Douglas Lowell President Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Douglas,

Thank you for your Sample Czar's recent contribution of \$100.00 to Living Beyond Breast Cancer. Your support helps LBBC connect people with trusted breast cancer information and a community of support.

With the support of Sample Czar we are able to produce informative, cutting edge and reliable education programming for people from all walks of life and at all stages of their diagnosis and treatment. Your gift will enable more people to participate in our expert-led conferences, access our publications, and join our community-building events.

Sample Czar has added its voice to those who believe that every person affected by breast cancer deserves guidance and support. Thank you for being a part of this vision.

Sincerely,

Jean A. Sachs/MSS, MLSP

Chief Executive Officer

Sandy Martin Vice President, Advancement

PS – All contributions are fully tax-deductible to the extent provided by law. Please save this letter as documentation that you received no goods or services in exchange for this gift.

Families First

support for families...health care for all

February 24, 2017

Sample Czar PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

To Whom it May Concern,

Thank you for your donation of \$100.00 to Families First Health & Support Center, received on February 14, 2017, on behalf of Ronda MacLeod.

Last fiscal year, we provided affordable health and dental care and family support services to almost 6,400 adults and children. Your donation ensures continuity and quality of care to our Seacoast community. I wish you could hear the stories from the people you've directly helped through your support. Here are just a few excerpts from the many testimonials and words of gratitude we received over the past year.

Families First's Suboxone program has saved my life. It has saved a family from a lifetime of shame and hopelessness. ~ Dawn

The doctors and staff have seen me through years of adjustment to disability, and how to work to live better in spite of it. ~ Judy

Families First has been the single best resource for me since I had my first child. It gave me a reason to leave the house and helped me create a network of amazing parents. Coming here has been a bright spot in my life for the past five years. ~ Lauren

People don't realize that when you go through trying times you lose yourself in them, not because things start to get hard, but because you are viewed and talked to in a dehumanizing way. Families First treated us like human beings who are having a hard go of it. They have helped us in many ways, and they have changed our lives. ~ Robert

Thank you for helping us to change lives.

Sincerely,

Helen B. Taft
Executive Director

RECEIPT

Contribution Amount: \$100.00

Check #: 6439 Date: 2/6/2017

Families First is a 501(c) 3 tax exempt, not-for-profit organization; EIN #22-2757341.

Families First Health & Support Center • 100 Campus Drive, Suite 12 • Portsmouth, NH 03801 • 603.422.8208 FamiliesFirstSeacoast.org • Info@FamiliesFirstSeacoast.org • Facebook.com/Families1st • Twitter.com/Fam1stNH



3 International Drive, Suite 200, Rye Brook, NY 10573 Tel: 914.949.5213 Fax: 914.949.6691 www.LLS.org

June 2, 2017

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Society Friend:

On behalf of The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society (LLS), thank you for the generous gift of \$300 received on May 23, 2017. Your organization's contribution to LLS makes a real difference in our fight against leukemia, lymphoma and myeloma as well as in our efforts to improve the lives of both patients and their families.

Because of the generosity of businesses like yours, major advances toward cures for blood cancers are being made. Through these contributions, LLS is able to sponsor the pioneering work of researchers who are making great strides in developing new lifesaving treatments. In addition to research programs, we offer support groups, financial aid, information and advocacy programs for patients and their families.

This is a very exciting time to be involved with LLS. Innovative programming is underway and breakthroughs are within our reach. You may follow our most current news at www.lls.org. If you have any questions, you may contact our National Headquarters at (800) 462-7831.

Again, thank you. Your continued support of our mission is deeply appreciated.

Gratefully,

Louis J. DeGennaro, PhD

President & Chief Executive Officer The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society





We're in your corner around the clock. For cancer information, call us at 1.800.227.2345 or visit cancer.org.

Thank you!

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$100.00 to help save lives from cancer.

More people are surviving cancer today than ever before, and continued advances in prevention, early detection, and treatment promise greater hope for the future. Your donation makes our work possible.

Your generosity is helping us invest in groundbreaking cancer research to better understand, prevent, find, and treat the disease; provide free, comprehensive information and support to those facing cancer when and where they need it; and educate people about steps they can take to reduce their cancer risk or find it early, when it's most treatable.

Thanks to continuing support from caring donors like you, we are working to eliminate cancer as a major health problem. Contributions like yours have enabled us to help save more than 1.5 million lives in the United States in the past two decades. Together, our continued efforts are working to prevent even more cancer deaths, as well as continue to improve the lives of individuals with cancer.

To learn more about our lifesaving mission, how you can get involved, or how we can help you stay well and get well, call 1-800-227-2345 or visit cancer.org anytime, day or night. Thank you for supporting us in the fight against cancer.

Sandra Cassese, MSN, RN, CNS
Sandra Cassese, MSN, RN, CNS
Chair of the Board

Honor Your Loved Ones

Most of us know someone who has had cancer, Or perhaps you have battled this disease yourself.

Story by story, person by person, the American Cancer Society Mosaic is capturing **your courage** - and the courage of your loved ones - to join with a larger "mosaic" of hope for a world in which cancer no longer threatens those we love.

When Fe's mom was diagnosed with colon cancer, Fe created a Mosaic page to honor her spirit. Fe writes,

"It is almost unfathomable that such love, bravery, and vigor for life can be contained in any human being, let alone such a petite woman."

Fe's Mosiac page has raised more than \$1,200 to fight cancer - and allowed friends to **celebrate** her mom and share how much she means to them.

To honor the cancer fighter in your life, visit Cancer.org/mosaic to create your page today. It takes just a few moments to set up your page, but the memories and tributes are timeless.

Your Recent Contribution

Gift Date 02/13/2017

Gift Amount \$100.00

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about your tax deductions.

Your recent gift is helping save lives. Together, we're moving closer to freeing the world from the pain and suffering of cancer.







THANK YOU FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!

April 14, 2017

866
Sample Czar
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

[[[[[[]]]]][[[[]]][[[]]][[[]]][[[]]][[[]]][[[]]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[][[][[]][[]][[]][[]][[]][[

Dear Friend.

Thank you! We have received your gift of \$100.00 on 04/12/2017 to support the life-changing work of The Salvation Army.

On any given day in our community, The Salvation Army reaches out and touches the lives of men, women and children in desperate need. Because of your gift, The Salvation Army will be able to provide meals for the hungry, lodging and shelter for the hurting and homeless, and provide social services to a growing number of our struggling neighbors.

We feel privileged that you have chosen to place your confidence in us through your generous gift, and for your partnership in assisting those who are in need. You help us to continue to do the most good in our community.

May God bless you as you continue to bless others,

Captain Carlos Souza Corps Officer

P.S. Your gift to The Salvation Army will be used now and throughout the year to support Salvation Army services in our community. Thank you!

Please return the reply form with your next gift made payable to The Salvation Army. Credit card information on reverse side.

Thank You

Gifts that pay income for life.

I would like to continue to support The Salvation Army with an additional gift of \$_____



WS1 04/13/17 A##ACK WS1157EACK1E WS1DM001 866 CDS3W85110

Sample Czar PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

an	n interested in learning more about: (provide contact information on the back)	
	The Salvation Army services in my community.	
	A visit to a Salvation Army facility.	
	1987 C. (G.S.)	T
	Making a gift to The Salvation Army in my will.	F

The Salvation Army
Donation Processing Center
PO Box 2068
Lancaster, CA 93539
ՈւհրդՈրիդումըունվիրՈրվիունվականկու

99100000001817ZAZHPA00000A31LA7



2501 Oak Lawn, Suite 435 • Dallas TX 75219 • www.ovarian.org

May 15, 2017

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar Inc.,

On behalf of the National Ovarian Cancer Coalition, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$800.00 during the 2016 giving year.

Since its inception, the National Ovarian Cancer Coalition (NOCC) has been committed to raising the awareness of ovarian cancer in communities across the country. The Coalition is also dedicated to improving the survival rate and quality of life for women with ovarian cancer. Your donation makes it possible for us to fight tirelessly to prevent and work towards a cure for women and their families living with ovarian cancer.

Thank you for supporting the Ovarian Cancer Cause.

Gratefully,

Duril Barley

David Barley Chief Executive Officer National Ovarian Cancer Coalition, Inc



Thank you

Tax Deductible: \$800.00

Date: 3/1/2017

Thank you for your gift!

NOCC is a tax-exempt non-profit organization under IRS Section 501(c)(3). Your contribution is deductible to the full extent allowed by the law.

2501 Oak Lawn, Suite 435 Dallas, TX 75219 WWW.OVARIAN.ORG

No goods or services have been provided in return for this contribution.

ANOTHER GIFT TO HELP WOMEN AND FAMILIES AFFECTED BY OVARIAN CANCER!

Yes, David, I want to help Break the Silence on Ovarian Cancer.

Enclosed is my additional gift of:

[]\$35.00 []\$_____ to help as much as possible!

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

How can I help raise awareness and work towards a cure in my community

Please send me e-mail updates on National Ovarian Cancer Coalition's work and how I can help raise awareness in my Community.

E-mail address:				
	I would like more informat.	ion about:		

☐ Resources		
☐ Volunteering at NOCC		
□ Other		



April 13, 2017

Douglas Lowell PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Douglas:

Saving lives, discovering cures, giving families hope – our generous community of supporters makes it all possible. Your support of the Greatest Needs Fund provides the foundation for all the work we do.

We are grateful for your donation of \$100.00 to the Greatest Needs Fund. Your gift brings healing to children and peace of mind to their families. Thank you for choosing Seattle Children's. You're an important reason why we're able to provide compassionate care for children and families throughout our region.

Sincerely,

Jeff Sperring, MD

Chief Executive Officer

Gift Receipt

Thank You!

In Honor of Holly Furen

Gift Amount

Fund Name

Guild Credit

\$100.00

Greatest Needs Fund

Office Code

CO1617

2115842714 4

4/13/2017

Donor ID 758582

Donations to Seattle Children's Hospital and Research Foundation and Seattle Children's Hospital Guild Association are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. Please keep this letter as documentation of your charitable contribution. Unless otherwise noted, no goods or services were provided in return for this donation.

M/S S-200 P.O. Box 5371 Seattle, WA 98145-5005 EL (206) 987-2153

E-MAIL askus@seattlechildrens.org



April 20, 2017

Sample Czar P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Sample Czar,

On behalf of the Folds of Honor I would like to thank you for your recent donation of \$100.00. Your generous contribution to the Folds of Honor makes possible our charitable mission. The Folds of Honor provides post-secondary educational scholarships for children and spouses of military service men and women killed or disabled while serving our great nation. For this generation and those to come, we will accomplish our mission through fundraising, partnerships and alliances with patriotic organizations and foundations, as well as, through the generosity of donors like you.

The estimated value of any goods or services provided in return for your donation is \$0.00. Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your personal records.

Again, we thank you for your support and Patriotism in honoring our American heroes.

Godspeed,

Major Dan "Noonan" Rooney

Founder and CEO

Folds of Honor Foundation

Gift Amount: **\$100.00** Date of Gift: 4/18/2017

Tax Deductible Amount: \$100.00

FoH Tax Identification Number: 75-3240683

Folds of Honor has been recognized as exempt from federal income taxation under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and eligible to receive tax-deductible contributions. Federal tax law requires us to inform you that no goods or services were provided to you in return for your gift. Therefore, the full amount of your gift is deductible for federal income-tax purposes, subject to any limitations that might otherwise apply. FoH has exclusive legal control over the assets contributed.

MDAnderson Cancer Center

Development Office Unit 705 P.O. Box 4486 Houston, TX 77210-4486 (T) 713-792-3450 or 800-525-5841 giving@mdanderson.org

Receipt For: Douglas A Lowell PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036 US info@findacurepanel.com

Your Donation(s)

Donation Receipt

Donation Received: April 21, 2017 Receipt Issued: April 21, 2017 Receipt#: 77562-31953

Item		Amount
\$100.00 - A gift to MD Anderson	2	\$100.00
	Sub-Total:	\$100.00
	Total:	\$100.00

Roger L. Von Amelunxen Foundation, Inc.

For the benefit of CBP and ICE employees
P.O. Box 660159
Fresh Meadows, New York 11366
718-641-4800 • rogerfoundation@aol.com
CFC 10010

May 17, 2017

Sample Czar PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sample Czar,

We are writing to thank you for your generous donation of \$100.00 on April 24, 2017 to the Roger L. Von Amelunxen Foundation. We are enormously grateful for your support. We will use these funds to continue to assist CBP and ICE employees and their families in times of need.

We thank you, again, for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Karen Donnelly

President

The Roger L. Von Amelunxen Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization (tax ID# 11-2583014) and per IRS guidelines we affirm that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift, making it tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law.



Susan S. Paresky Senior Vice President Division of Development & the Jimmy Fund

10 Brookline Place West, 6th Floor Brookline, Massachusetts 02445-7226 617.632.2903 tel, 617.632.2920 fax www.dana-farber.org

May 16, 2017

Sample Czar Inc PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your gift of \$100 to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund, in honor of Ted Matayer. Your loyal support is valued and will be allocated to cancer research and patient care.

Dana-Farber's mission is reflected in the comprehensive care we provide. With your gift, our research and clinical programs continue to grow and deliver more effective therapies to all the men, women, and children in our care. The impact your generosity has on our patients and their families throughout their respective journeys with cancer cannot be overstated.

Thank you for the important role you play in sustaining our shared fight against cancer.

Sincerely,

Susan S. Paresky

P.S. There are many ways to support Dana-Farber's lifesaving work. Please visit www.jimmyfund.org to learn more.

Please retain this letter for your records. This is your official receipt, as required under the IRS tax code, certifying that you received neither goods nor services, in whole or in part, for your gift to Dana-Farber Cancer Institute and the Jimmy Fund.



A Teaching Affiliate of Harvard Medical School

The Foundation sponsors two Ovarian Cancer Retreats a year.

The retreats, held in the serene hills of Montana, provides a place for women to renew their spirits and gain strength for the days ahead.

Through the generosity of people like you, we are able to continue to offer these retreats to women with ovarian cancer.

Dear

We sincerely thank you for your generous donation

The Ovarian Cancer Survivors Foundation



Office of the Treasurer

March 31, 2017

Mr. Doug Lowell PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of the Trustees of the University of Pennsylvania, I gratefully acknowledge your contribution. Your gift will help Penn advance its position as a leading academic, research and service institution.

The interest and support you have shown for Penn is a great source of pride for us. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Mary Vances McCourt

Vice President for Finance and Treasurer

Gift Informa	ition				
Gift Date	Gift Type	Amount	Charitable Amount	Designation	
03/28/2017	Credit Card	\$100.00	\$100.00	Schiff Cutaneous T-Cell Lymphoma Research Fund	

Please retain this receipt for income tax purposes.

No goods or services as defined by the Internal Revenue Service have been provided by the University as a consideration for your making this gift.

Any questions regarding the tax deductibility of your donation should be addressed to your tax advisor.

Maximize your gift. For more information visit www.matchinggifts.com/uofpa.



May 22, 2017

Sample Czar Inc. P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of everyone at the Lymphoma Research Foundation, I am honored to share our gratitude for your most recent gift of \$300.00. Your thoughtful generosity has enabled us to advance our critical mission, to eradicate lymphoma and serve those touched by this disease.

You can feel confident that your donation will help the Foundation fund innovative lymphoma research and provide outstanding educational programming to people with lymphoma and their loved ones. With the extraordinary support of our volunteers and donors like you, we remain focused on our mission and determined to reach our goal to eradicate lymphoma forever.

With sincere appreciation,

Meghan Gutierrez

Chief Executive Officer

P.S. Stay informed of Lymphoma Research Foundation programs and the latest advances in lymphoma research by visiting *lymphoma.org* or downloading our mobile app, Focus On Lymphoma, at *Focusonlymphoma.org*.

Thank you for your gift of \$300.00 (check # 0017485039, dated 4/24/2017). To comply with IRS requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that LRF has provided no goods or services for your contribution. Please consider this letter your official receipt for tax purposes.

MICHAEL WERNER
Chairman

Board of Directors

LEO I. GORDON, MD *Chair*Scientific Advisory Board

MEGHAN GUTIERREZChief Executive Officer

LRF HELPLINE 800 500 99756 Helpline@lymphoma.org

lymphoma.org



Hannah Jeukemia

Thank You For Your Gift to St. Jude!

I'm enclosing my extra gift of \$

To charge your contribution to a credit card, please see reverse side.

Sample Czar Inc. P.O. Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

իներնակինը ինկարկայինը անագորդականի հերևալ

ANNK1705010050040694113

Dear Friend,

Pinding cures. Saving children.

St. Jude Childrens Research Hospital

Your generous gift of \$100 in May 2017 will help St. Jude Children's Research Hospital in our mission to save the lives of children like 6-year-old Matalie. She was diagnosed with rhabdomyosarcoma -- a soft tissue cancer -- and St. Jude doctors placed her on a treatment plan of chemotherapy, radiation therapy and surgery to try and save her precious life.

Families like Natalie's will never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything -- not for treatment, travel, housing or food -- because we believe all a family should worry about is helping their child live. Your support gives hope to innocent children like Natalie and Hannah, the little girl pictured above. Thank you for helping St. Jude work to save children's lives.

For the children,

Marlo Thomas

P.S. A father of one of our sweet patients wanted me to give you the enclosed Father's Day card. We hope you will return it in the envelope provided so that it can be shared with dads who are fighting for their babies' lives here at St. Jude this Father's Day.

501 St. Jude Place • Memphis, TN 38105 • 1-800-822-6344 • stjude.org

June 26, 2017

Sample Czar Inc. 1850 Industrial Street Apt. 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021



Dear Sample Czar Inc.,

Thank you so much for your recent gift of \$800.00 on Wednesday, May 31, 2017 to support the BCO CARE Fund of Breastcancer.org, a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt, publicly supported organization.

For over 16 years, Breastcancer.org has fulfilled our mission to help each woman diagnosed with or at risk of breast cancer get the **best care first**, so she can live a full and fulfilling life.

Last year we helped nearly 19.4 million women like Jenn, who sent us this note:

"I just wanted to give a big THANK YOU to BCO. This site has helped me tremendously over the last several years. It has given me the support I've needed, suggestions and information about this disease that I didn't know. **Thanks to this site, I feel more educated and able to understand what my oncologist**is saying when we discuss surgeries, chemo, radiation, etc."

These women and their loved ones can't wait for a cure tomorrow. They need help now, and your donation allows us to provide our services completely free of cost. Every \$1 we raise helps 3 women get the information and support they need to make the best decisions for their lives.

Thank you again for your wonderful donation. The support of generous people like you has allowed us to help millions of people like Jenn and will help us serve millions more this year.

With sincere gratitude,

Thom Harmon

Director of Development

PS – Please follow us on Facebook and Twitter (@breastcancerorg), and visit us at www.breastcancer.org/support to learn about other ways you can get involved in our mission!

Breastcancer.org is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization – contributions to which are tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. Breastcancer.org has not provided any goods or services in return for this donation. The official registration and financial information of Breastcancer.org may be obtained from the Pennsylvania Department of State by calling toll free, within Pennsylvania, 1-800-732-0999. Registration does not imply endorsement.

120 E. Lancaster Ave Suite 201 Ardmore, PA 19003 610.642.6550 T anytime, day or night. Thank you for your support.

Your Recent Contribution

Gift date 05/31/2017

Gift Amount \$200.00

No goods or services were provided for this gift. Your gift is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please consult your tax advisor regarding specific questions about your tax deductions.

Your recent gift is helping save lives. Together, we're moving closer to freeing the world from the pain and suffering of cancer.



AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY 250 WILLIAMS ST ATLANTA, GA 30303

SAMPLE CZAR PO BOX 36156 LOS ANGELES CA 90036-0156 Did you know ...

Skin cancer is the most common of all cancers? Annually, more than 3 million people are diagnosed with skin cancer. Protect your skin this summer by avoiding the midday sun and covering up with clothing and a hat. Wear sunscreen of SPF 30 or higher. For more information, please contact the American Cancer Society at **1-800-227-2345** or visit **cancer.org**.

Give hope!



1-5G0UFH5

G3-REC-537



May 30, 2017

Mr. Douglas Lowell Sample Czar Inc 1850 Industrial St., Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Lowell,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of \$300.00 to SHARE on 05/24/2017, on behalf of Terry and Jim Januzzo.

For more than 40 years, SHARE has been an important resource providing support and information to women affected by breast and ovarian cancers. We believe no one should have to be alone on their cancer journey. Your gift makes it possible for us to encourage and empower women experiencing these diseases. SHARE provides crucial support by connecting women with survivors through our helpline and support groups and helps them take control of their health through our educational programs and webinars, all free of charge.

For updates, current news and information about our programs and services, please join our email list at www.sharecancersupport.org/share-new, follow us on Twitter @SHAREing and like us on Facebook.com/SHARECancerSupport.

Sincerely,

Tacqueline Reinhard
Executive Director

elinelember

Since you received no goods or services in consideration of this gift, your contribution is fully deductible to the extent allowed by law. This letter satisfies IRS requirements for documentation of tax-deductible contributions; we recommend that you retain it as proof of your contribution.



May 23, 2017

Mr. Doug Lowell President Sample Czar, Inc. 1850 Industrial Street Suite 514 Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Lowell,

On behalf of LUNGevity Foundation, thank you for your generous contribution. Your donation of \$200, received May 22, 2017, brings us closer to the day when no one dies of lung cancer.

LUNGevity brings together world-class scientific minds, passionate advocates, and a powerful national grassroots movement in the fight against lung cancer, the number-one cancer killer in the United States. By supporting LUNGevity Foundation, you are supporting groundbreaking research into early detection and new therapies that fight lung cancer more effectively, while preserving a better quality of life for those affected by the disease.

Your thoughtful donation is bringing new hope to the one in 15 Americans who will be diagnosed with the disease. We are extremely grateful for your support.

Warm regards,

Rebecca B. Bull

Chief Development Officer

Ekecro B. Bull

LUNGevity Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods or services were provided as result of this donation. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the fullest extent provided by law.



Office of the Director

Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Eppley Institute for Research in Cancer

June 29, 2017

Sample Czar Inc. PO Box 36156 Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends:

I would like to extend my deepest appreciation for your recent gift supporting the Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center Programs of Excellence Fund at the Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center. Through your generosity, you have joined the University of Nebraska Medical Center in a vital mission to help change the way cancer impacts our friends, family and community.

Development of advanced tools for the early detection of cancer, advances in cancer therapeutics and a statewide clinical trials network are possible because of your generous support.

Much of the current and future success of the Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center can be attributed to the loyalty of supporters like you. Your donation provides the foundation of support that is invaluable to our faculty, our programs and our patients. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Kenneth H. Cowan, M.D., Ph.D.

Ken Cowan

Director, Fred & Pamela Buffett Cancer Center